
Can cocdn 3eacon 
P.O. Box 690 Anguilla, West Indies 

May, 1981 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4 Box 321 
Walnutport, PA. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will be just a brief note to confirm and verify your re- 
ception of the Caribbean Beacon described in such wonderful detail 
in your DX report of Monday, April 13, 1981. 

It surely was good to hear from you in Pennsylvania. This al- 

most completes our receipt of regular reports from all East Coast 
States as well as numerous reports from the Toronto, Canada area. 

In addition, our company president listens regularly in Columbus, 
Georgia. 

Enclosed you will find a Brochure describing The Beacon. All 
the information is correct with the exception that we are still opera- 
ting on low power (15,000 watts on each xmtr) on both 690 KHz and 
1610 KHz. At this print the Gov't does not have enough generating 
power for us to go to 50 KW. 

We have 2 CCI Transmitters and a 350 foot allied tower. This 

week we added a little 100 watt FM station at 100.1 MHz and we hope 
to add a TV station this fall. If you happen to hear us on 690 KHz 
we would be happy to hear from you again. 

Appreciatively, 

4.4 
Bob Jensen 
General Manager 

BJ:JL 

Enc. 


